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I wholeheartedly support this! Allowing mail-in voting opens the door to widespread 

voter fraud, creating a system that is far too easy to manipulate. When we remove 

the safeguards of in-person voting, we compromise the very foundation of our 

democracy. Without proper oversight, ballots can be lost, altered, or even cast 

illegally, threatening the integrity of our elections. In-person voting on Election Day 

ensures that only eligible citizens are casting their votes, with proper identification 

and verification processes in place. It’s the only way to guarantee that every vote 

counted is legitimate and secure. 

 

The stakes couldn’t be higher. If we continue down the path of unrestricted mail-in 

voting, we risk losing the trust of the American people in our electoral system. A fair 

democracy relies on confidence in the process, and that confidence is shattered 

when we introduce vulnerabilities that can be exploited. Election results should never 

be in doubt due to questionable ballots or lack of accountability. We must stand firm 

in protecting the sanctity of our elections by prioritizing secure, in-person voting—

ensuring that every legal vote is counted and every election is conducted with the 

highest level of integrity. 


